



Date: 2 Jun 2022



Dear parents,

It is with a heavy heart that following a meeting with APA we are having to postpone tomorrow's camp. The prevailing weather conditions meant that water based activities were out of the question and we were not willing to compromise the experience of your children by committing to something which wouldn't give them the experience they are looking forward to. We are disappointed but confident that we have made the best decision in the interests of the children.

The plan moving forward is that next Friday's camp will go ahead with **all children partaking in the water based activities**. The arrangements for leaving and returning to school will remain as previously shared. We will be using more than one site for the water sports and we will confirm these with you early next week.

Unfortunately APA were unable to fit in the second day of the camp this term. So that your children do get the full experience we have agreed to catch up on the second day at the beginning of Term 1. Our proposed date for this is Tuesday 13th September.

We appreciate your support and understanding in this matter. You will be disappointed on your children's behalf but I hope you understand the decisions we have taken today.

Thanks,

Ciaran Fay

Vice Principal

